
September is Bring a Kid to Church Month 
 
Our church is instituting Bring a Kid to Church Month. The very first one is this September, 
starting on the second Sunday. You won’t want to miss it. Each child (or group of siblings) will 
get a copy of The Jesus Story Book Bible. But that’s not the main reason for participating. 
Having more children than usual attending service presents a wonderful opportunity to start, or 
further, children on their spiritual journeys. We sure hope to see you and your child or children 
there. 


